
Office of Management and Budget Comments for LP21-100 

Upon analysis of the terms enumerated here within the collective bargaining agreement for the Prince 

George’s Correctional Officers’ Association Civilian Unit, it has been found that the fiscal impact of a 

temporary 80 hour increase in Annual Leave Carryover from leave year 2021 to leave year 2022 is 

negligible. Therefore, The Office of Management and Budget concludes that these terms are fiscally 

inconsequential.   

 


